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F.O.R.S FAMILY BBQ, FRIDAY JULY 14TH 

  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Please join us for our last big event of this school year, F.O.R.S Family BBQ on Friday 
July 14th, between 5 and 7pm. 
  
In addition to the BBQ delights of burgers and sausages from Swiss Farm (plus a vegetarian 
option), there will be a DJ, bouncy castles, balloon modelling, face painting, ice cream van, 
candy floss and more, plus a fully stocked bar (kindly sponsored by Pooley Removals and 
Storage).  
 
Admission is £1 per person, capped at £5.00 and includes access to age-appropriate bouncy 
castles and a balloon model for the children.  
 
We will be using tokens again this year for the Bar and BBQ.  To reduce queuing times, we 
will have two token stalls on the day, and we will be selling tokens in advance on 
Wednesday 12th from 3pm in front of the school atrium.  Please note this is a cash only 
event for tokens and other purchases.  
  
As with any event, its success relies on our wonderful volunteers. If you can help at this 
event, please contact F.O.R.S. via email or send us a message through the F.O.R.S. 
Facebook page (links below).  Volunteer family admission is waived.   

 
All proceeds raised from this event will be put towards our fundraising total to procure new 
playground equipment in the Autumn.  
 

  
We look forward to seeing you and your family soon and thank you in advance for your 
support.  
  
 

The F.O.R.S. Team  
  
facebook.com/groups/friendsofrendleshamschool  
  
FriendsofRendleshamSchool@outlook.com 

 

Enclosed:  Summer BBQ Poster  
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